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NOTIFICATION:  DSB UAT – FIX Service release 
 

 

Audience: All DSB FIX Users 

 

Notification details:  

The purpose of this note is to inform DSB FIX users that there will be a release for FIX 

service in the DSB’s UAT environment.  

• Some ToTV/ uToTV records containing non-ASCII characters will now be encoded 
to UTF-8 as part of this release  

• This change only affects ToTV API calls that contain non-ASCII characters on the 

results while all other functionalities remain the same  

 

Implementation Timelines: 

• 13th  June 2018 between 2 AM - 7 AM UTC 

 

Action Required: 

• No action required 

• Note that the FIX services in UAT may restart during the enhancement window 

• No other UAT services are expected to be affected during the window 
 
 

 
Please contact technical.support@anna-dsb.com for all support & connectivity issues 
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